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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 11:47:26 AM


From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 9:24 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
The public at large has been impacted drastically over the last 5 years and it is time that all
these increases in every sector stop with all these increases. People are struggling, people are
losing their homes due to high interest rates, inflation, taxation etc... Our hard work and taxes
have been thrown away to other countries but where is the support for the Canadians that
produced those hard earned tax dollars? Enough is enough. Delivery charges etc are higher
than the actual usage. No wonder people are leaving this country by the thousands and they
will continue to leave if this continues on any further.


Name: Daniel Porcelli


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: No
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